To Rectors of BSRUN member institutions

5 February 2013

Dear colleague,

According to the Baltic Sea Region University Network Plenary Meeting decisions in Turku on 25 February 2010 the University of Latvia was appointed as the BSRUN coordinating institution from 1st July 2010 for three years. It was a great pleasure to assume the coordination of the Baltic Sea Region University Network but now almost three years have passed and the time is ripe to organize the Plenary Meeting to discuss the rules and regulations of the organisation as well as to discover new opportunities for closer cooperation in the region. You are cordially invited to participate in this meeting which is planned to take place on 22 March 2013 and include it in your schedule now.

The PM is scheduled to start at 12 and will be followed by a dinner in the evening. An excursion will be offered on Saturday morning and a social event on Thursday evening. I think that it would be a great opportunity to network and share experience with other colleagues and at the same time enjoy the beauty of Riga.

Registration form and preliminary programme are enclosed. BSRUN will cover one night accommodation expenses for you.

Please confirm your participation by 28 February 2013.

Thank you for your cooperation for strengthening the network!

Marcis Auzins

Rector